Sent: Sunday, 9 July 2023 10:46 AM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Objection to DA2023/0130, Site: 109A Church Street LIDCOMBE NSW
2141; Lot 1 DP 778492

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Cumberland Council,

I am writing to you to express my concerns for the proposed plans to establish an organic
waste transfer station at 109A Church Street, Lidcombe, NSW, 2141.

My concerns include:

= The increase in daily traffic, congestion and noise from trucks travelling through Lidcombe
town and residential area, an area that is already heavily congested.

= The increase in heavy vehicle will increase the damage to roads and roundabouts. More
frequent maintenance would be needed and it is unclear whether our council will need to
cover the expenses.

= Odour from the site and from trucks travelling throughout Lidcombe that will have an
impact on the health and well-being of residents in Lidcombe.

= While the site is in an industrial zone, its proximity is very close to residential area and
schools. This is not an appropriate location for a waste station to be established.

I hope you reconsider plans to establish this waste station as it will have a negative impact on
the health and well-being of residents.
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